
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

CITY OF NEWPORT BEACH 
 

ZONING ADMINISTRATOR 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the ZONING ADMINISTRATOR, 
scheduled for MARCH 26, 2020, has been canceled. 
 
The next regular meeting is scheduled for THURSDAY, APRIL 16, 2020, at 3:00 
p.m. in the Corona del Mar Conference Room (Bay E-1st Floor) at 100 Civic Center 
Drive, Newport Beach. 
 


